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I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0439 introduced by Councilmembers Kraft and
Scott at the request of Binnacle Corporation.

The purpose of the Bill is to approve certain amendments to the Development Plan of the
Greektown Redevelopment Planned Unit Development.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority reviewed the proposed legislation and determined that
there would be no negative impact on parking in the area if the use of a drive-in restaurant is
added as a permitted use to Section B of the Planned Unit Development. The Parking Authority
will work through the Site Plan Review process with the developer to ensure sufficient parking is
made available.

Based on the above comments, the Baltimore City Parking Authority supports the passage of City
Council Bill 14-0439.
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